
 

20th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Wednesday 29th January we will be holding our first MYP parent/carer workshop             
at Leigh Academy Blackheath. The session will begin at 3pm and should last no              
longer than an hour. 
 
The session will introduce you to the IBMYP, the program through which we deliver              
our curriculum in both years 7 and 8. 
 
There will be a short presentation followed by an opportunity to ask any questions              
you have about the program. 
 
This is not an opportunity to discuss individual students but is instead designed to              
help you understand the way we teach, the language used in the academy and the               
benefits of the IBMYP. 
 
If you would like to attend, please complete and return the slip to the main office or                 
email your interest to ​debbie.donnelly@leighacademyblackheath.org.uk​. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Donnelly 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
I wish to attend the IBMYP workshop at Leigh Academy Blackheath on 
Wednesday 29th January at 3pm. 
 
Student Name: _____________________________   Tutor Group:___________ 
 
Parent Name: ______________________________ 
 
Contact Number: ___________________________ 
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